The Hon David Bradbury MP

Assistant Treasurer
Minister Assisting for Deregulation

Mr David Crawford

President

National Competition Council
Level 21

200 Queen Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Dear Mr Crawford

1 refer to the letter of 14 March 2012 from Mr John Feil, Executive Director of the National
Competition Council (NCC), advising of the NCC’s recommendations regarding applications by the
Board of Airline Representatives of Australia Inc for the declaration of the services provided by the
Caltex pipeline and the jet fuel storage and pipeline network servicing Sydney Airport.

Following consideration of the evidence presented and the findings in the NCC’s recommendations,
I have decided not to declare those services.

A copy of my statement of reasons for my decision is attached for your information.

I would appreciate you making this decision and statement of reasons publicly available as soon as
possible. Iwould also like to take this opportunity to thank you and the other members of the NCC
for the efforts made to assist me with my decision.

Yours sincerely
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DAVID BRADBURY
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